
Fishing  –  Glasgow  open
weekend – coming to Edinburgh
soon

 

Thousands of fishermen from all over Scotland attended the
open weekend at the Glasgow Angling Centre at The Point Retail
Park.

The Edinburgh Reporter visited to see what was going on.

And bosses revealed that they are planning to stage a similar
event in their new Edinburgh store at Granton Retail Park
soon.

Thomas Carlisle, manager at the Glasgow store, said that dates
would be announced soon for the event which is again expected
to be a major attraction for anglers.

The  Edinburgh  Reporter  will  keep  you  up  to  date  with
announcements  regarding  the  event.
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